
As a citizen I am concerned that  members of our legislature want to violate federal immigration laws 
and force illegal immigrants on our economy, education system, and workforce. This will reduce 
opportunities for my, and other children in our state. I do not understand that just because a person has 
an elected office they think that they have the right to usurp the rights of legal tax paying citizens. 
  
This legislation deserves a sound defeat. 
 
Regards, 
 
James Walz 
Aumsville 
 


